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Date:  July 20, 2022  
 
To:  Andrea Oquist, Superintendent   
 
From:  Kevin Etue, Director of Secondary Programs and District Services 
   
Re:  Recommendation for Purchase of Apex Licenses 
  
 
Each school year, Livonia Public Schools purchases licenses to provide high school 
students an opportunity to recover general and/or Michigan Merit Curriculum credit(s) 
through an online learning platform. The licenses are utilized by students at Churchill 
High School, Franklin High School, Stevenson High School, the Livonia Career 
Technical Center, and summer school. 
 
During the 2022-2023 school year, approximately 150 licenses will be available for high 
school and career center students and approximately 120 licenses for summer school. 
 
Although the quote from Edmentum is for $39,300, we may need to purchase additional 
licenses during the school year. Therefore, the cost for purchasing the licenses may be 
as much as $45,000. 
 
Please include this topic as an agenda item for the Committee of the Whole meeting of 
August 1, 2022.  
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